
AUGUST 10, 2025 

DRESSED & LAMPS LIT 

Welcome to North Creek!    
We’re so grateful you're worshiping with us today! Our mission at NCPC is to Grow 
Deep in the Life of Jesus, Extend God's Love, and Share Christ's Hope. Join us!  

Need Help? The Deacons provide assistance to the sick, needy & homebound.  Send an 
email to the Active Care Coordinator, Jill Johnson at jilljohnson12@comcast.net 

Prayer Chain: To join in praying for the needs of our church family by receiving the 
prayer chain or to place prayer requests, email prayer@northcreekpres.org  
 
Church Staff:  
Kurt Helmcke, Pastor  
Chris Chang, Associate Pastor   
Brian Armes, Worship & Music Director   
James Kwon, Facility Maintenance Coordinator  
Johnson Pham, Custodian  
Kate West, Media Supervisor   
Kcristell Peña, Administrative Manager  
Kris Green, Bookkeeper  
Kristi Wiant, Accompanist  
Tiegan Anderson, Office Intern  
 
To subscribe to our weekly Connections email scan the QR or email 
Church@northcreekpres.org 

Our Mission 

We are cultivating a thriving community of faithful Christ-followers 
who: 
 

•Grow deep spiritual roots in a life-giving relationship with Jesus 
•Extend God’s love by serving others with Christlike compassion 
•Share Christ’s hope by making him known near and far 
 

Giving Update   

Through May 2025 

YTD expected: $401,400 

YTD actual: $395,475 

YTD per capita received: $4,005 

621 164th Street SE Mill Creek, WA 98012 
425-743-2386 | Church@northcreekpres.org  

2025 Per Capita 
$58.34 per member 

 
Thank you to those who gave their household per capita 
amount. We appreciate your thoughtful generosity 

in giving! 



Welcome! 
Hearing Assist Devices are available at the media desk in the back of the sanctuary.  

To give online, please scan the QR code or you may place your offering in the giving plate 
during the time for Tithes and Offering.  

Join our guest Wi-Fi using the password: NCPCguest  

J 
Updates & Weekly Events4 

Thank You Pastor Scott! 
North Creek would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to Pastor Scott for providing pastoral care during 
the vacation and rest period of Pastors Kurt and Chris. It is always a joy to have Pastor Scott with us, and 
he will be in town for a few more days. If you would like to email him, please use 
jscottanthony@gmail.com. 

Jonah Series Returns Next Week 
We’re excited to announce that the Jonah Podcast Sermon Series will resume next Sunday! If you’d like to 
catch up on previous messages, visit our website at northcreekpres.org/worship/past-worship-services.  

Become a Stephen Minister 
Stephen Ministry is NCPC’s one-on-one care ministry that equips compassionate individuals to walk 
alongside those experiencing grief, crisis, or life challenges. If you feel called to offer Christ-centered care 
and support, contact Dave Swanson (425-218-4917) or LeAnn Venn (425-239-8144) to learn more. 

Help Make Sundays Special for Our Littlest Ones 
Our nursery is a vital space where children (ages 0–5) are cared for during worship, and we need your help 
to keep it warm, welcoming, and well-staffed. If you have a heart for little ones and a couple of Sundays to 
give, we’d love to have you join the team! Interested? Contact Craig Kastelle (craig.leslie.k@gmail.com) or 
Pastor Chris (chris@northcreekpres.org). 

Blood Drive at North Creek 
Save the date for the Bloodworks Northwest blood drive hosted at North Creek on September 16th and 
17th in the Fellowship Hall. To register, visit the website today at donate.bloodworksnw.org.  Donors need 
to check in with photo ID and should have eaten a good meal and hydrated with plenty of water in 
advance.  Your donation could save a life at anytime, anywhere! Students ages 16 & 17 must bring a signed 
Parent Permission Slip. 

Pirate Bash Event Volunteers Needed 
The annual Pirate Bash is on Saturday, September 20, from 4-6 PM. This event is sponsored by Eagle 
Wings, serving people of different abilities. There are many volunteer opportunities. To learn more or 
volunteer, email Reneé Dittman at Renee_dittman@frontier.com. For more information on Eagle Wings 
or to donate to their great work, visit their website: eaglewingsministries.org  

Serve in our Ongoing Missions!  
The North Creek Presbyterian Church's Missions Team invites you to prayerfully consider how you can be 
part of our outreach efforts. If you would like to learn more about how you can make a difference, please 
email Craig Carlson, our Missions Elder, at craigcarlson69@yahoo.com, or Steve Chittenden, our Missions 
Chair, at stevechittenden@comcast.net.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes 
August 10, 2025 

Dressed and Lamps Lit 

Luke 12:32-40  

Praise  

Welcome & Opening Prayer 

Singing Praise: 

 Rejoice (Fowler, Shive, Peterson, Getty) 

 Indescribable (Story, Reeves) 

 My Soul Waits (Chisum, Dickson, Valderrama) 

Psalm Reading 

 Psalm 33:20-22 

God’s Word  

(At this time, children up to 5th grade are dismissed to Sunday 

School)  

Being the Church 

Reading of Scripture  

 Luke 12:32-40 

Message —“Dressed and Lamps Lit” 

 Pastor Scott Anthony 

Our Response 

Prayers of God’s People & the Lord's Prayer 

Tithes and Offerings 

 When in Our Music God is Glorified (Green, Stanford) 

Prayer of Dedication 

Praise 

 He Is Making All Things Right (Fowler, Peterson, Shive) 

Benediction 

Prayer Partners 

 Jack Oakley & Kathy Hulet 

Music Team 

Vocals: Brian Armes, Stephanie Armes, and Anna Eby 

Piano: Kristi Wiant 

Guitar: Brian Armes, Emily Ward 

Bass & Drums: Anna Eby 

Weekly Calendar  
Monday 
10:00 AM – 11:00 AM — Prayer 
Zoom: ID- 87334145891 PW- 871257  
 
Tuesday  
10:00 AM — Women’s Bible Study  
7:00 PM - 9:00 PM — Worship Team Rehearsal  
 

 

Sunday  
10:00 AM– Sunday Service 
 

 
 


